
From: Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2013 4:04 PM
To: Jeffrey Epstein
Subject: Re:

Jeffrey,

Dennis called me this morning, I mentioned he should accept our offer at 6M, and Dennis indicated that Mr Taylor's offer was firm at 6.1M and Dennis said he didn't think Taylor would lose the deal for 50K, that is reason for the \$6,050,000 counter offer from Dennis.

Dennis also informed me that Taylor purchased a New G450 that will deliver Green in November 2013 and completed March or April 2014, so his motivation to give up the GIV is not that great, Dennis also said he is leery of going to prebuy with us, he thinks we'll walk at some point. I have no way of verifying this story, its probably bull.

should I send Dennis your message below, Sent from my iPad

On Mar 2, 2013, at 8:11 AM, Jeffrey Epstein <jeevacation@gmail.com> wrote:

<mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com>

if you have not heard from Dennis, send him the message, , Dennis, its up to you and my Taylor, if you want to reject his latest offer, , as I said if I were you I would accept it and get it signed this weekend, if you prefer I will go back and say no deal.

--

This information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of Jeffrey Epstein

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com>, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

=